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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Public Scoping for the proposed Service Contract 54 and Service Contract 6B Oil
and Gas Production Project of Nido Petroleum Philippines PTY LTD
1 message

eia <eia@emb.gov.ph> Mon, Jan 30, 2023 at 10:53 AM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: jose aragoncillo <jose_aragoncillo@emb.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

Good day.

The Nido Petroleum Philippines Pty Ltd will be conducting Public Scoping for the proposed Service Contract
54 and Service Contract 6B Oil and Gas Production Project to be located Offshore Northwest Palawan, In
line with this, we would like to invite you or your representative to attend the Public Scoping scheduled on:

Thank you.

Regards,
Environmental Impact Assessment and Management Division
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU - CENTRAL OFFICE
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
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